
MPH TRASH SCHEDULE 
 
 

STARTING THIS SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 
16th, 2024, WE WILL BE HAVING A FIVE 
DAYS PER WEEK PICK-UP.  THIS WILL 
CONTINUE TO HELP WITH CLEAN UP 
FROM THE HURRICANES. 
 
PICK-UPS WILL BE ON MONDAY, 
TUESDAY, THURSDAY, FRIDAY AND 
SATURDAY. 
 
THERE WILL BE NO PICK-UPS ON SUNDAY 
AND WEDNESDAY.   
 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND COOPERATION. 

MPH BOARD 11/14/2024 


